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Volunteer Connection 

Here at Radiant Care Tabor Manor we have many 

dedicated volunteers of all ages to help us enrich the lives 

of our seniors. Our 

Volunteers assist around 

the home in many different 

ways, whether it be 

providing one-to-one visits 

with our residents and 

tenants, assisting our 

recreation staff with 

programs and activities, 

portering residents for 

WE REMEMBER… 

Evelyn Street 

WE WELCOME… 

Judith “Anne” Sawchuk 

Enrico Vendittelli   

CELEBRATING 

THE BIRTHDAYS OF… 

Nelson Ouellet      

Justina Ens 

Martha Derksen      

chapel service and large events, providing pastoral visits 

and spiritual care, working in our tuck-shop, assisting 

residents at meal time, or providing musical entertainment. 

These are only a few of the roles available here at Tabor        

Manor.               

If you are looking to give back to our home in some 

way, consider becoming a registered volunteer! Some roles 

may have an assigned schedule, and some roles are very 

flexible and can be tailored to suit your very busy schedule. 

If you would like to find out more about our volunteer 

program, please contact Stephen Mason, our 

Volunteer Coordinator. By working together we will be 

able to find a role that’s just right for you!     

Volunteer Coordinator: 905-934-3414, ext. 1009 or       

stephenm@radiantcare.net 
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Please join us for special 

musical guests, the Sunshine 

Singers, on Tuesday, 
September 9th at 2:00pm

in the Great Room

 Perishky Orders 

Perishky will once again

be available for purchase: 

 Baking September 17th 

Place your orders at the 

Welcome Desk 

Resident Food Committee Meeting 

Thursday, September 25th

at 10:00am in the Great Room 

Resident Council Meeting

Thursday, September 18th

at 10:00am in the Great Room

Your voice matters!

Come share your ideas & feedback. 

Have Something to Share? 

We’d love to feature your poems, 

memories, short stories, jokes or 

advice in our monthly issues.  

Talk with the Recreation Staff -  
they will be happy to assist you. 

Carnival Day - Thursday, September 11th 

Step right up! We’re bringing the fun 

indoors with a special carnival day full of 

classic games, prizes, and sweet treats! 

Try your hand at plinko, knock the cans, 

or ring toss and enjoy the lively carnival 

spirit. Hope to see you all there! 

“And all at once, summer collapsed into fall” - Oscar Wilde  

No better 

way to end 

the summer 

than with a 

water fight!! 
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Do All the Good You Can 
 

Each fall, my mother would put the following words of John 

Wesley on a bulletin board display in her elementary school 

classroom. She also hung a framed picture of the words on the 

wall of our living room. Wesley penned, “Do all the good you can, 

by all the means you can, in all the ways you can, in all the 

places you can, at all the times you can, to all the people you 

can, as long as ever you can.” Those words struck a deep chord 

with my mother, and they continue to speak to my heart today. 

   
The example of the Lord Jesus was noted by Luke when he 

wrote, “You know…how God anointed Jesus of Nazareth with the 

Holy Spirit and power, and how he went around doing good and 

healing all who were under the power of the devil, because God 

was with him” (Acts 10:38). As we follow our Lord’s example, and 

His call to do good to all, even in quiet and unassuming ways, let 

us remember that God is with us too. And so, in word and in 

deed, “Let us not become weary in doing good, for at the proper 

time we will reap a harvest if we do not give up.” (Galatians 6:9) 
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September Birthdays 

Alice H. – September 6th 

Alvine – September 12th 

Helen K. – September 19th 

Anita – September 26th 

 

Upcoming Events 

September 4th/18th – Coffee 

Hour: 

Join Scott Street Church in the 

Café at 2:30pm to enjoy some 

coffee and conversation! 

September 4th – Dinner and 

Movie Night: 

Join us in the Chapel at 5:00pm 

for a fun movie night! 

Sign up required. 

September 8th – Hymn Sing 

with Stephen: 

Join us at 2:00pm in the Chapel 

to sing along to our favourite 

hymns. 

September 15th – Music with 

Brad Boland: 

Join us in the Chapel at 10:00am 

for a morning of music! 

September 18th – Bus Outing: 

Keep your eyes peeled for the 

upcoming sign-up sheet which 

will be located in the Café! 

September 23rd – Church 

Service: 

Join us in the Great Room at 

10:00am for a morning of music! 

 



 

The Watering Can Bus Outing 
 

On September 18th from 10:00am-1:00pm we will be taking a bus to the Watering Can in Vineland. 

This outing offers tenants the ability to enjoy a bistro lunch while surrounded by beautiful greenery and 

flowers. All tenants will also have the opportunity to walk around the greenhouse in case they would 

like to purchase any items. Please note that for this trip, the bus will be paid for by Tabor Manor, but 

all items and meals will be purchased by the attending tenant. 

 

A sign-up sheet will be made available in the Café on September 15th, limited spots are available! 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Common Endings! 
Find the word that can end all three words. The first answer is given. 

 

September 2025 


